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ATTN:  Joyce Waldrop

As I tried to discuss by phone, given the fact that town aids are a component of general
transportation aids to municipalities and counties, and the amount of these aids is
fixed by statute and cannot be decreased without legislative action, the attached
amendment has no legal effect with respect to “town road aids.”
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